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Republic of the Philippines

CIVILSERVICECOMMISSION

Regional Crmce VIII

NOTICE T0 PROCEED

NOV    2   5     2020

MR. BENEDICTO T. OCHEA
Proprietor/General Manager
TC0 Security Ageney
Barangay 33,116 Avenida Veteranos
Tacloban  City

Dear Alr. Onea:

This notice is given to you that the provision Of Security Sewices for CY 2021  (CSCROVIII-PB-2020-
0004) at Civil Service Commission Regtonal Office VIIl  may commence on January 1, 2021. Attached is
the Contract Agreement Fom for your signature.

please be guided with the safety precautions and  protocols in the prevention of corona viriis disease

(COVID-19).

Kindly acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space provided below.

Very truly yours,
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TcOsceurfuAqencv
Name Of I

Date:     /'

Bawat Kawani, Lingkod Bayani
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